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From; 

GALLI PRODUCE Co. Inc 

 

STRAWBERRY ALERT 
There has been a recall on Strawberries picked in Salinas, 
Watsonville and various Monterey Counties areas suspected 
to have Hepatitis. 

As our Strawberries were grown and shipped in Santa Maria 
Ca. 

They are unaffected and at no time did Galli Produce either 
Warehouse or distribute these products. 


